
Announcement Regarding Temporary Suspension of Pediatric Nighttime 

Services at the Emergency Medical Center 

 

Dear Patients and Visitors, 

 

We regret to inform you that, due to the difficulty in maintaining an adequate 

staffing level of pediatric physicians, we will be temporarily suspending all pediatric 

nighttime services at the Emergency Medical Center starting from midnight on March 

1st until further notice. 

 

Unavailable Service Hours: Midnight (12:00 AM) to 8:30 AM 

(*Please note that the registration cutoff time will be 10:30 PM starting from March 1st.) 

 

We understand that this may cause inconvenience, and we sincerely apologize for any 

disruption to your healthcare routine. However, your understanding during this 

challenging time is greatly appreciated. 

 

Hiroshi Hokama, Director of the Hospital and President of the Council 

Tetsu Iha, General Manager of Pediatrics 

 


